
We need YOUR voices to shape theWe need YOUR voices to shape the
future of Neonatal Care!future of Neonatal Care!




We are looking for:

• Parents

• Carers

• Grandparents

Who have experienced neonatal care
and have a passion to make a difference

to join the KSS Parent Advisory Group.



We strive for inclusive neonatal care and
would welcome members from all

communities, including those who are
under-heard i.e. Dads/Partners, LGBTQ+,

Ethnic Minorities or Parents with

Disabilities.

What kinds of things will you need to do?
• Attend regular PAG meetings in person

and virtually
• Share your views and opinion’s on

neonatal care
• Share your journey

• Co-Produce information for the local
units 

• Join working groups to support service
improvement for families

For more information contact:

Marie Christian

Parents and Family Engagement Lead for KSS ODN

marie.christian@nhs.net 

OR follow the QR code to express an interest


